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Subject: Follow-Up to COVID-19 Housing Information 
 
Dear Residential Student, 
 
As a follow-up to our communication this morning, we are receiving a number of good questions that we 
are answering or capturing for follow-up. 
 
We understand that students, parents, and families have many questions about the impact of COVID-19 on 
academics, residential life, and other critical areas. Please know that your health and safety is our primary 
concern. We will be sharing additional details based on your questions and concerns as soon as they are 
confirmed. 
 
Sincerely, 
Residential Life 


